
May 5th, 2016 MEETING 

Meeting called to order at 7:00PM 

Roll call of officers:  All Present, except for President Bruce White, 2nd Vice President Ahblahnah 

Twohearts, and Treasurer Donna Roupp.  

Bills:  Bills have been paid.  

Conservation/Stocking:  The small private pond out back of the club house, by the fall there will be a 

walk way out there. Next year we should be able to start stocking with trout.    

Also, we also have a path that goes down to Bauney Beg where members and launch a canoe or kayak 

from (no trailers). Members are encouraged to check it out.  

Scholarship: No new business.    

Legislative:  No new business.   

By-Laws:  No new business.  

Acton Fair: August 25th – 28th, check has already been mailed out with the insurance paperwork. 

Possibly coming up with new material to pass out during the fair? 

Gun Show:  No new business. 

 Hunter Safety:  The Schedule has been put together; there will be two (2) classes;  

1st Class: Monday October 3rd & Sunday October 16th 

2nd Class: Tuesday October 4th & Saturday October 15th  

Trapping: No new business. Haven’t heard anything from John MacDougal. 

Trap Shoot: No new business. 

Membership:  Total Membership is now at 521 members 

Building:  No new business. 

Sanford Range:  Nearly all out of 2”x4”, desperately need to get some more for the Department of 

Defense. The Dept. of Defense is also planning to be renting the range on May 20th, and interested in 

using it considerably more later on. Need to set prices on rentals.  

Clean-Up Day is Saturday May 14th at 9:00am, rain date is May 21st. 

Berwick Range:  A bunch of target boards have been replaced, but are going to need it to be replaced 

again. Need to get some more 2”x4”.  

Parliamentary: No new business.  

Cowboys:  Had a shoot, 11 shooters, everyone had a good time. 

3-Gun Shoot: No new business.  

Archery:  Targets are up, and there are free targets at the club house if anyone wants them.  

Junior Archery: No new business. 

Range Safety: Members who are shooting with muzzle breaks are not having the barrel out of the 

window, and it’s blowing back on the people who are shooting beside them. If people can get the 

muzzles out the window a little bit, it would be greatly appreciated.  

Elections of Motions: No new business. 

Unfinished Business: No new business. 

New Business:  No new business. 

For the good of the organization: 50/50 won by Phil Readio, Club raffle was won and lost by John Bell. 

Calendar of Monthly Events:  
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Pistol Shoot – Sun. May 8th at 9:00am in Sanford 

Next Club Meeting – June.  2nd at 7:00pm  

E-board Meeting – May 17th at 6:00pm 

Cowboys Match – May 21st in Berwick 

3-Gun Shoot – May 22nd in Berwick 

Gun Shot for the Buxton/Hollis Fish and Game Club – May 14th and 15th.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:23pm 

 

 

 


